
Intake tech, 

 

The water and sewer purveyor for this project is still back-logged due to COVID-19 and hasn’t issued to 

water/sewer availability letters necessary to obtain the Kitsap County Building Clearance forms. Per 

Veronica, these permits may be submitted/reviewed, and the building clearance is to be uploaded prior 

to issuance. 

 

Thank you, 

Kjell Lindberg 

Pebble Creek SFH, LLC 

206-795-7738 

aallington
Permit Number Batch


